[bookmark: _GoBack]Consumer Notice
For Buffalo Area Services Network (BAS-Net)
This Agency participates in the Buffalo Area Services Network (BAS-Net, also called Homeless Management Information System, HMIS) which collects basic information about clients receiving services from this Agency. This is done in order to get a more accurate count of individuals and families who are homeless and to identify the need for different services. 
We only collect information that we consider to be appropriate. The collection and use of all personal information is guided by strict standards of confidentiality. A copy of our Privacy Notice describing our privacy practice is available to all consumers upon request. Agencies participating in BAS-Net share information with other agencies partnered in HMIS unless they serve a protected population, in compliance with applicable federal and state law. The list of HMIS Partner Agencies is available to clients at intake. Sharing information among agencies allows those agencies to work in a cooperative manner to provide you with better services. 
You have the right to refuse certain data answers to be entered into the BAS-Net. As such, we request every client whom we serve to sign a HMIS Client Consent Form. Your decision to sign or not sign this consent document will not be used to deny services. 
